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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Amy Smith  

Address 
7800 Traeleigh Ln 
Charlotte Hall, MD 20622 

Phone 

Email 
t.a.smith7@verizon.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am not in favor of the county commissioners implementing fines to individuals or businesses if they are not wearing a mask. There 
are those who cannot wear a mask for health and mental reasons. These individuals will be forever justifying themselves every time 
they enter a building in Charles County. Even if they receive a medical exemption, the bias and difficulty encountered already 
(without fines) is enough to make a hermit out of people. How much worse will it be when they are fines!? Who will implement the 
rules? What burden will this place on businesses to police this rule? Who’s judgement will be called upon to allow the medical 
exemptions? A store employee? Disabled adults who can’t keep a mask on properly have been isolated enough already due to the 
pandemic. Isn’t that punishment enough? 

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 
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